
 

 

Workshop organized by “Blooming Dale Academy” and “Neurogen Brain and Spine 

Institute”, Mumbai In association with Department of Social Work, Visva-Bharati on 

24
th

 November, 2018 at Department of Social Work, Sriniketan. 

 

Topic: "Let no child be excluded" 

 

There will be free screening of Children with Special Needs as part of the workshop. 

Those interested to attend the workshop may apply to the Head, Department of Social Work 

by 20
th

 November 2018: Email ID: socialwork@visva-bharati.ac.in 
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